
The special meeting of Newbury Township Trustees was called to order at 7:00 p.m., April 29, 
2015, with Glen Quigley and Jan Blair present.  
 
Mr. Quigley presented Resolution 20150429-01 to approve the filling for a NatureWorks Grant for 
use in the parks, allowing Mr. Quigley as the authorized person to execute the application.  
Motion to accept resolution was made by Ms. Blair, 2nd by Mr. Quigley and a unanimous 
affirmative vote by all. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Ms. Blair and 2nd by Mr. Quigley seconded the motion to adjourn 
the meeting at 7:10PM.  The motion passed by unanimous vote. 
 
 
__________________________________  ______________ABSENT_____________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

 Jan Blair     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


